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Recycling Center at Pink Hill Park Closed October 2-3 

 
 
BLUE SPRINGS, Mo. – The Recycling Center at Pink Hill Park will be closed to the public October 2-3 due 

to The Wall That Heals event in Pink Hill Park.  The recycling center is located in Pink Hill Park at 1201 NW 

Park Rd, Blue Springs, Mo. 

 

The recycling center will be open Wednesday, September 29 prior to The Wall That Heals event and re-open 

after the event on Wednesday, October 6.  The Recycling Center at Pink Hill Park is open to the public 

Wednesdays from 10 a.m. to 6 p.m., Saturdays and Sundays from 8 a.m. to 4 p.m. 

 

The City of Blue Springs, Blue Springs Public Art Commission, Blue Springs School District and area 

businesses and veterans’ organizations have formed a partnership to bring the traveling half-scale exhibit of 

the Vietnam Veterans Memorial Wall to Pink Hill Park Thursday, Sept. 30 to Sunday, Oct. 3. 

 

For more information contact Roscoe Righter, Director of Parks and Recreation at (816) 228-0137. 
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